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4th March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
The government has widened the scope of people who can apply for lateral flow Covid 
test kits that can be used when people do not display any COVID symptoms. Families of 
all school children can now order kits. Should somebody have symptoms, continue to 
book a test in the usual way. 
Please, use the link below for more information on home testing kits or access to local 
rapid tests: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr R Müller 
Headteacher 
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